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Drums and ArtSmart

carlosg@nb.sympatico.ca
Sent: Friday, October 01, 2010 10:01 AM
To: Langdon, Sandra (ED14)

Cc:  Martin, Jocelyn (ED14)

Hello Sandra and Jocelyn!

I have not forgotten you!! This was a busy summer, and we could never work out a
date to get together to finish your drums.... ocoopss.

Well, fall has come and soon it will be winter. I would love to come up to
lillville to see you and to see the children again. Believe me, you guys changed my
life! I will never forget those wonderful children and your positive and loving
energies.

Your district has been in touch with me to develop a proposal for the Southern
Carleton Elementary school, and we submitted one yesterday through Joann Boone and
Jason Elliott. Michael Paul from the Woodstock First Nation is my community

contact.
By the way, tonight I am holding a gathering about the drum at Laurie Yeates home at
165 Shaw Lane in New Maryland. We will be using the Sacred Talking Circle format

for sharing. You would be most welcome.

Have a great day dear friends.
Carlos
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